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National Rep & More Rally 
This Zoom Connect was a chance to focus on how the National Reps for our local clubs and others are helping their 
members become more aware about the services, supports, and events provided by Multiples of America. Local club 
representatives also shared some of their club’s strategies for increasing membership and staying in touch with 
members. 
• Lorrie Seigel, Multiple Miracle MOMs (CA), says she encourages her club members to join one of Multiples of 
America’s Facebook pages in order to stay up to date with national events and news. She also reshares some posts 
onto the club Facebook page. Lorrie also talks about how her club conducts business meetings, arranges moms social 
events and kids parties. 
• Christine Waggoner, Phoenix Valley MOMs (AZ), shares that texting is the preferred communication strategy for her 
club members with social media being a second choice. She also describes the New MOMs Mingle held by the club 
every quarter as a way of connecting with prospective members. 
• Various participants shared how their club structures annual dues. 
 
This zoom forum was held October 11, 2023. 
Click on the link below to listen in. 
 
Enjoy! 
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/FJmxwWKqizjBBAc_15bJRgZaD_1oqbMlOyd_Wggd9ix7MrHDYmC5Fcq-
V20ruQkt.7uAVYWgDAokz5XA0 
  
Passcode: ^p#u$8n* 
 
Email us at info@multiplesofamerica.org with questions or comments. 
 
Look in the Members’ Only section to register for an upcoming Zoom Connect. Check the Fall Mailing 2 for a calendar 
of Zoom Connects for the 2023-24 term. 


